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Public Safety Director Resigns 

Corrections Director to take the Helm of Public Safety 

 

Niceville – Okaloosa County Public Safety Director Alvin Henderson announced his 
resignation this morning to the County Administrator and the Board of County 
Commissioners.  

 Department of Corrections Director Stefan Vaughn will take over the 
responsibilities of Public Safety and serve as Director of both areas. Director 
Vaughn has the full confidence of the Board of County Commissioners to lead the 
combined department due to his extensive operational and emergency 
management experience during his time with the Okaloosa Department of 
Corrections and the Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office.  

 The Board thanks Mr. Henderson for his service to the people of Okaloosa 
County.   

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 
CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 

 

 

mailto:CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM

